
 

 
 
 
  
 
 

RE: Pembroke at the Beach: Monday 17th July 2023 
Tuesday 6th June, 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you are aware Priory Pembroke have planned to go to the beach on Monday 17th July.  This is our annual ‘end 
of year’ Achieving Together Trip and has been highly successful and enjoyable in previous years.  All students are 
invited to attend, although the headteacher reserves the right to make the final decision as to whether any  
student should or should not be involved.   
 
In order for us to be able to ensure we keep costs down we have moved our deadline for payments and consent 
to Wednesday 28th June.  No payments or consent will be accepted after this date.  It is at this point we will 
decide whether or not the trip is economically viable and will or will not go ahead. 
 
Any student not on the consent list to attend the trip at this point will be expected to attend Pembroke as usual 
on Monday 17th July. 
 
Payments can only be made by ParentPay, no other payment method will be accepted and must be made by 
Wednesday 28th June, 2023. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mr N Bibby 
Assistant Headteacher 


